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Embracelets 

The Embrace club has taken St. Stephen’s by storm with their 
bright orange Embracelets. The newly reinvigorated club is 
hitting the ground running with their mission to eradicate 
hate speech within our community. Embracelets are a perfect 
way to show your support for the club and for the LGBTQIA+ 
community.  

 

 

 

Global Citizens Bake Sale 

As always, the cortile has been abuzz with bake 
sales. Recently, the Global Citizens blew us all 
away with their bountiful arrangement of baked 
goods.  
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Park Cleanup 

Back by popular demand -- this past 
weekend Ms. Edwards led a Park 
Cleanup in our local neighborhood. 
Students went to Piazza Albania and 
to Piazza Santa Maria Liberatricia in 
Testaccio. Those who took part 
raked leaves, picked up trash, and 
scrubbed the playground clean. This 
is such a meaningful way to give 
back to the local community and we 
commend all of the students who 
gave up a part of their Sunday 
afternoon to do this meaningful 
work. 
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